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Christmas lunch is 

always a very busy day 

for our brilliant team in 

the kitchen. They go 

above and beyond to 

prepare the most 

scrumptious meal for all 

the children and staff. 

The number of children 

taking a school meal 

massively increases on 

that day so we need to 

have accurate numbers 

as there is no 

alternative menu. For 

this reason, we ask 

children to order in 

advance.  

We like to make the day 

special by treating the 

children to an ice cream 

and, of course, we have 

crackers. What would 

lunch be without a party 

hat or a rubbishy joke? 
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Whole School 

Attendance 

School Target  

** 97% ** 

96% 

 

Helping Mrs Jones to open 

her Advent calendar as a 

reward for great reading! 

Do you have, or 
know, a child who 
needs a Reception 
or Nursery place in 
September 2024? 

Please do not 
hesitate to contact 

the office, if you do. 

01609772382 

 

No Reward 
Assembly this 

week as we have 
our Christmas 
Craft event this 

afternoon. 

FREE SCHOOL 

MEALS 

If you think you may 

be entitled to FSM 

please pick up a 

form from the office. 

Every child on FSM 

increases school 

funding. 

From Monday, 11th 

December, we will 

be running Mrs 

Foster’s fabulous £1 

Hundred Square! 
EVERY SQUARE WINS A 

PRIZE! 

A HUGE THANK YOU TO 

MR & MRS FOSTER 

FOR THEIR SUPPORT. 

 



 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
8th December Christmas Craft Fair 

15th December Grand Christmas Hamper Raffle Draw 

19th December Christmas Dinner & Nursery Reception 

Gathering 2.30 pm 

20th December Nativity Years 1 & 2 

21st December Pantomime for whole school with 

Christmas Jumpers 

22nd December Holiday 

9th January Return to school 

26th January Bag2school 

 

ATTENDANCE 
WE ARE GOING FOR GREEN! 

Rec 99% 

Yr 1 93% 

Yr 2 95% 

Yr 3 98% 

Yr 4 94% 

Yr 5 98% 

Yr 6 94% 
 

 

Cinderella 

 
We are looking 

forward to the 

Panto! 

21st December 

Wear your 

Christmas jumper! 

A number of parents 

are not collecting 

children promptly at 

3.20pm. Staff cannot 

be expected to child 

mind at the end of the 

school day. Please 

collect on time! 

THANK YOU 

 

 

Could we 

remind 

parents that 

dogs should 

not be 

brought on 

to school 

premises 

please. 

 

Festive 

Gathering 
19th Dec 2023 

Nursery & 

Reception parents 

are invited to come 

and join in at 

2.30pm 
 

Year 1 and 2 

Nativity 

 
20th 

December 

2.00pm 

& 6.00pm 

A huge thank you to you…. 

our super generous parents 

and Grandparents for your 

support in our raffle. The 

hampers look amazing! 

 


